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June 1, 2022 

Dear Liberty Junior High Families and Community, 

I am very humbled and honored to introduce myself as the new principal of Liberty Junior High School 
and to join our school community committed to care and academic success for our students. I look 
forward to growing with our team of talented teachers as we create a safe and loving environment where 
students will thrive socially and academically, and where teachers will be supported in the love of their 
craft.  I would like nothing more than for our Liberty students and staff to see the value in what we bring 
to one another and our community around us. 

I have been dedicated to the field of education for 26 years in the roles of middle school teacher, assistant 
principal, principal for twelve years, and central staff. During my tenure as a campus principal, I have had 
the great pleasure to serve students, staff and families at the elementary, middle school and high school 
level with Dallas ISD. For the past 7 years, I have served in the principal and central staff professional 
development role in a neighboring charter district.  I am thrilled to bring my skills as an educational 
leader and learner to Liberty Junior High and to work alongside you all as a partner in education to ensure 
student success. 

On a personal note, I have lived in the Dallas area for twenty-one years; I am originally from San 
Antonio, Texas.  My daughter, our cat, Oscar, and I currently reside in Plano.  We love to spend our 
weekends hiking and riding our bikes along the many trails in the area.  This fall, my daughter, who loves 
being on the softball team and playing clarinet in her middle school band, will be an eighth grader.   

I am truly honored to serve the students, teachers, and community of Liberty Junior High.  As a life-long 
learner, I am eager to dive into learning all about our school culture and community to listen how, 
together, we can continue to work towards making Liberty Junior High a premier school in Richardson 
ISD. This is truly an exciting time to be an educator and I am honored to lead our school’s learning and to 
adapt through this time together.   

I look forward to this exciting new journey learning alongside our Liberty Junior High family and to 
meeting each of you. My door is open and your input is always welcome. The 2022-2023 school year is 
going to be amazing! 

Sincerely, 

Irene Aguilar 
Principal 

 


